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JOINT STATEMENT FROM THE ILLINOIS TOLLWAY AND CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY 

 

“The Illinois Tollway and Canadian Pacific Railway have taken a significant step toward making western 

access to and from O’Hare International Airport a reality, and a significant step toward resolving issues 

related to the routing of the I-490 Tollway through CP’s Bensenville Yard, by agreeing to a letter of 

intent today. The letter of intent creates a framework for a final agreement that both parties are hopeful 

will be executed in the near future.” 

                                                                       # # #   

 

 

For I-490 Tollway fact sheet click here. 

For Elgin O’Hare Western Access Project map click here. 

 

 

https://www.illinoistollway.com/documents/20184/656206/2018-06_EOWA_490-390Projects_OnePager.pdf/e83d16b6-6f7d-48ce-8eda-0ab0f6828481
https://www.illinoistollway.com/documents/20184/656206/2018_EOWA_MAP_06-13-18-01.jpg/095888bc-83bc-4a7b-9135-71ffe41a15c0?t=1528914391145

